
All India Gandhi Museums Forum Meeting 

The Director-Secretary of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore attended the 'All India Gandhi 

Museums Forum Meeting' hosted by Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai on 1st and 2nd September, 

2018. The main agenda of the meeting was the discussion about the tentative plan of action of various 

Gandhi Museums throughout the country regarding the celebration of 150th Birth Anniversary of 

Mahatma Gandhi. Shri Bermaa, Joint Secretary, Ministry of Culture, Government of India was invited as 

Special Guest in this meeting. The meeting was started by the Welcome Address, delivered by Shri.T.R. 

Dinakaran, Chairman, Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai. At the Inaugural Session of the Meeting the 

Joint Secretary addressed about the plan of action, taken by the Government of India for celebrating the 

occasion throughout the country. In the next session the Directors or Secretaries of various Gandhi 

Museums of the country, like National Gandhi Museum, New Delhi, Mani Bhawan Gandhi Museum, 

Mumbai, Magan Sangrahalaya, Wardah, Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore and Gandhi 

Memorial Museum, Madurai presented their plan of action regarding the forthcoming Gandhi-150. In the 

next session the discussion was done on how to mobilize the resources and sharing of responsibilities by 

all the Gandhi Museums. There is also some discussion on planning for joint activities by all the Gandhi 

Museums in different places of the country. The meeting was ended by singing of our National Anthem. 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.2257098167869585&type=3&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCshXRvkhRr_WmlbDZEBIFFJJGEkYAI6dollftisTjW3ch7lTcwfjcA2xfV9nBV-YvL5rpCFtsYyab9oY-cxjQzBTum9rPktsSK1BlxVNsusbP8aT3jDPPZfSvDPIIQEZ_tdU0G6kRuFR025ahEOO2VHDW0AisEn3lagXwM46AVRR47DUhpGA&__tn__=-U-R


 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   


